
 What to bring:
A stick, if you have one.  A stick will be provided to new players to use during
the Open House.  We will be using soft balls, so helmets will not be needed.
Players should wear either sneakers or cleats.
Your own water bottle.

Parents: After check-in (around 9:30), there will be an information session about
YSLC and the 2025 Spring Season.  You are welcome to stay during the entire Open
House - you may want to bring a chair.

9:00 am - 11:00 am
York Suburban Middle School

Practice Fields

YSLC LAcrosse Open House

Open to BOYS & GIRLS -- Grades K thru 8

saturday, October 5, 2024

 This FREE event is intended to introduce new players to the exciting sport of Lacrosse.  We invite
the experienced players to come out and see your teammates, while brushing up on your skills.  

Come out and join the YSLC for a morning of FUN Skills& Drills!
Meet our YSLC Coaches, along with some of our YSHS Players!

 REGISTER at:  www.yslacrosse.com -- Click on Events tab

YSLC is an independent volunteer organization -501(c)(3)-and is not operated by York Suburban
School District.  York Suburban School District neither encourages nor discourages a student's

participation in the activity described herein.

ALL attendees will be entered into a raffle for prizes!  

Questions?  
Please email:

yslcinfo@gmail.com


